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In April 2017, Bal and I went to visit Nele Lower 
Secondary School.  We want to:

• Meet the school’s teachers and students

• Distribute donation items

• Discuss with the principal on the areas to 
support

Nele Lower Secondary School (NLSS) is the first 
school that Project iBelieve supports. 



Bal, a volunteer as the Project 
Manager for Project iBelieve in 
Nepal, made the connection 
with the school.  

He studied at NLSS when he was 
a child, and knows well that 
support from Project iBelieve 
could make a big impact on the 
school and the students.





The school is located in Nele Village Development Committee in the 
mountainous Solukhumbu District (also known as Everest Region).  
A new building is being built on the old school site.



There are just over 80 
students from the 
Kindergarten to Grade 8.  

Students walk on trails 
like this to school.



Students and parents waited at the temporary “meeting 
room” for our arrival



Soon there was not enough room on my neck for these lovely 
decorations.  I wished I was a giraffe.



Traditional dance 
performance



Speeches by school 
principal and 

teachers

Traditional dance



Parents spoke to express 
their appreciation for 
support from Project 
iBelieve, and hoped all 
parents will keep their 
children in school and 
students will study hard



Distributing uniforms 
to students



Putting books, stationery and sports 
equipment in a closet.

(A big thank-you to those who 
donated them)

“Library and supplies cabinet”



Most of the kids in the school don’t have toys







Help Project iBelieve help Nepali Children

www.ProjectiBelieve.com

Like Project iBelieve on facebook page:

www.facebook.com/project.ibelieve2016

http://www.projectibelieve.com/
http://www.facebook.com/project.ibelieve2016

